
 
 
 
February 11, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 1 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

MY JOURNEY HOME 
RFI NUMBER 705-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 1 is being issued to notify vendors that RFI Number 705-SH for 
MY Journey Home is hereby updated as follows: 
 
1. Paragraph 4.0 (Response Method and Time Frame) is deleted in its entirety and 

replaced as follows to extend the response deadline: 
 

4.0 RESPONSE METHOD AND TIME FRAME 
 

4.1 Responses and questions regarding this Request for Information 
(RFI) should be addressed to: 
Los Angeles County Regional Identification System 
12440 E. Imperial Hwy Suite, 400-W 
Norwalk, California 90650 
Attention: Sergeant Stephen Bevan 
Phone: 562-345-4324 
E-mail: ssbevan@lasd.org 

 
*Please include RFI name and number in the subject line.* 

4.2 LACRIS encourages all potential vendors to submit a response 
consistent with the content and instructions provided in Paragraph 
3.0 (Information Requested).   Vendors shall respond with an original 
plus two identical hard copies, and two separate electronic identical 
electronic copies in PDF format on flash drives or compact discs. 

4.3 Responses to this RFI must be submitted to the Department at the 
address above by Friday, March 25, 2022. If your firm does not 
respond to this RFI on or before Friday, March 25, 2022, the 
Department will presume your firm does not meet the requirements 
outlined herein, and/or is not interested in responding to this RFI. 
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You may access this Bulletin Number 1 of RFI Number 705-SH in electronic (PDF) 
format via the Department’s website at:  http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/contracts/info.html. 
 
Except as provided herein, all other provisions of this RFI will remain unchanged.   


